Paul Johnson President Elect Artworks, Inc. 10/27/24

Dear Artworks Members,

I am both honored and excited to introduce myself as the President Elect of Artworks, Inc. Thank you for entrusting me with this important leadership role. I am deeply committed to fostering an inclusive and vibrant community that celebrates the arts and supports each other in our creative endeavors.

As we move forward together, I want to emphasize the vital role each of you plays in the success of our organization. Your participation in our organized events, programs, and initiatives not only enriches our collective experience but also strengthens the bonds that make our community special. Collaboration between members and the Board of Directors is essential as we strive to create opportunities for engagement, growth, and innovation.

I encourage each of you to share your ideas and insights. Together, we can cultivate a dynamic environment where creativity thrives and every voice is heard. I am excited about the possibilities that lie ahead and look forward to working alongside all of you to make Artworks, Inc. a beacon of artistic expression and collaboration.

Thank you once again for your trust and support. Let's embark on this journey together!

Warm regards,

Paul Johnson President Elect Artworks, Inc.

william.johnson@wku.edu